1835 Town Hall Committee

Minutes
October 21, 2019

The meeting was called to order by carl at 6:45PM. Present were: Carl Corrinne, Ron Pichierri,
Christine McCarthy, Rob Barwise, Jack Chandler. Guests: Dick Maki, Arden Sonnenberg.

Minutes from the 9-18-19 meeting were approved with three changes. Motion by Rob, second
by Christine; passed unanimously.

There is an all boards meeting scheduled for November 14, 2019 and Carl will attend for the
1835 Committee.

There was a discussion on what the 1835 building should be used for once the sprinkler system
is installed and other maintenance issues have been addressed. We need 2-3 more members
on the 1835 Committee, and it would be good to get ones that could focus on what the use
should, and to help coordinate that.

We need maintenance done to the building ASAP and need to make sure it is ready for winter.

There was a discussion about creating a “Friends of 1835: group to help with fund raising and
possibly coordinating events.

Sprinkler System: The design is due any day, then we can use it for Ross to go out and get
quotes.

Septic system needs to be done too. As part of that should we consider any repaving of the
outside area.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM.



